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Dear Director, 
 
Equine and canine racing generates thousands of animals who are discarded, often cruelly, by 
breeders and trainers if they are not fast enough.  Many of these beautiful animals deserve a 
second chance at life and an opportunity to find a job, either working or as companions, in a 
home where they are loved and taken care of.  Both industries should sponsor a retirement fund 
to relocate horses and dogs who have completed their race careers, regardless of how long they 
were raced.  Please work to right the wrong that is handed out to many innocent and 
undeserving animals when they are neglected, abused, killed or abandoned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kate McPherson 
 


